IMPORTANT NOTICE

Date:  June 4, 2010

Management would like to make The Sterling residents aware of a Maytag Dishwasher Recall that directly affects the property.  Management is in contact with the Maytag firm, and is working with Maytag on the best manner in which to address the property as a whole. As information is provided by Maytag, it will be communicated to the owners and residents of the property.
Maytag Corp. issued a recall of 1.7 million dishwashers sold under the Maytag, Amana, Jenn-Air, Admiral, Magic Chef brand names, after reports of fires starting due to electrical problems with the heating element.

For additional information, contact Maytag at 1-800-544-5513 anytime, or visit the firm's website at www.repair.maytag.com.

The following has been copied and pasted from the Maytag web-site:

Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled dishwashers, disconnect the electric supply by shutting off the fuse or circuit breaker controlling it, inform all users of the dishwasher about the risk of fire and contact Maytag to verify if their dishwasher is included in the recall. If the dishwasher is included in the recall, consumers can either schedule a free in-home repair or receive a rebate following the purchase of certain new Maytag brand stainless-steel tub dishwashers. The rebate is $150 if the consumer purchases new dishwasher models MDB7759, MDB7609 or MDBH979; or $250 if the consumer purchases new dishwasher models MDB8959, MDB8859, MDB7809 or MDB7709. Consumers should not return the recalled dishwashers to the retailer where purchased as retailers are not prepared to take the units back.
